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STAYING AFFILIATED 
 

WITH THE COUNCIL OF MOTOR CLUBS. 
 

To assist Clubs in their understanding of being Affiliated with the CMC, the following information 

has been prepared outlining the Affiliation renewal process and their Incorporation status. 
 

This information only applies to current Affiliated Clubs: 

 

1. Affiliation is from 1st January to 31st December, the CMC Financial Year. At the September 

General Meeting, the Annual Affiliation Renewal Form for the upcoming year is distributed 

to Delegates, then mailed to Clubs and posted on the CMC website, 
 

NOTE: Clubs that have Members with vehicles registered with TfNSW under CVS need to 

have renewed their Affiliation by 31st December for the upcoming year. 

For Clubs that have not renewed by 31st December, the registration of their Members 

vehicle will become void from 1st January in the upcoming year. 

 

2. Clubs that have not renewed their Affiliation by 31st December will become unfinancial in the 

upcoming year, however, a Club is still considered to have Affiliation status till 31st March in 

the upcoming year except for voting on CMC business and applying for Shannons Sydney 

Classic. 
  

NOTE: For Clubs that renew in the now current year, the registration of their Members 

vehicle on CVS will be valid again. 

 

3. Clubs that have not renewed their Affiliation by 31st March of now the current year will no 

longer have any Affiliation status and will be removed from the Affiliation Register and 

deleted off the CMC website. 

 

4. Clubs can renew their Affiliation between 1st April and 31st December of now the current 

year. Clubs that do renew in this period will be reinstated as a financial Affiliate, relisted on 

the Affiliation Register and CMC website. 
 

NOTE: For Clubs that renew in the now current year, the registration of their Members 

vehicle on CVS will be valid again. 

 

5. Clubs that have not renewed by 31st December of the now current year will mean one year has 

elapsed without Affiliation and therefore the Club will need to reapply for Affiliation. 

 

6. Clubs are also required to maintain their Club’s Incorporation Status, ensuring that it is 

current and up to date for the period the Club is Affiliated with the CMC. 
 

NOTE: Clubs that intend to change the Clubs Name and/or the Clubs Legal Entity status 

should in the first instant consult with the CMC as it may affect STAYING AFFILIATED. 

 


